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I would like to thank everyone for participating in this years ‘One Asia Convention 

Hanoi 2018’. I am very delighted to see many familiar faces and it is great to see you all again. I 

would like to sincerely welcome you all for your participation.  

 For this convention, I would like to express my sincere gratitude to the principal of Vietnam 

National University Hanoi- University of Foreign Languages and International Studies, 

Professor Do Tuan Minh, and to all the professors and students who contributed to making this 

happen. Thank you very much for your cooperation. I believe that efforts dedicated to this 

convention by everyone at the university will remain in the history of the Foundation. 

 

 I would like to share with you the activities of the Foundation.  

 

This convention held will be the 8
th
 convention. This year, 650 academics from 300 universities 

and 31 different countries and regions are here with us. 



 

The current status of the subsidized courses, including those under preparation totals to 514 

universities spreading over 48 countries and regions. 

 

Every year, approximately 40 to 50 new universities are added to the list of universities 

receiving the grant for establishing a course.  



 

The number of universities that have been subsidized until now, including those universities that 

have continued on to the second year is 879 universities. 

 

Up until now 88,776 students have enrolled into the courses. 

 



 

 Out of the total number of students, 8250 students have received the scholarship grant from 

the Foundation.  

 

 

 From the total number of universities participating in this grant program, 128 universities 

have made this course a permanent subject for the next 10 years.  



 

 Universities that have made it a core subject, range from 19 different countries and regions. 

 

 

Until now, a total number of 10200 lectures have been held and 4900 scholars have taken part 

in delivering the lectures.  



The Foundation has published 16 publications so far, while participating universities have 

published a total of 43 publications. 

 These are the most recent activities of the Foundation that I would like to share with you all.  

 

The activities of the Foundation are simple. 

I hope that there will be no dispute because of 'ethnicities and nations’, 'religion' and 'disparity 

of wealth' in the future. Also, I wish for all wars to disappear from the world. Such future must 

be achieved. Foundation activities are to share the hope for the future with students without 

giving up. 

 The professors who participate in the activities of the Foundation, also have the hopes for the 

future and together like a gathering of a warm family. In addition, professors from various 

expertise participating in this activity, reflects the recognition of diversity. 

 The Foundation is able to reach this day thanks to all the support from very passionate 

professors. Based on the achievements of the last 8 years, we will continue to steadily move 

forward step by step. 

 I am grateful for the passion and efforts from everyone so far and I would like to continue 

building and expanding this network with more passionate individuals. So, I ask for your kind 

cooperation. Please take the opportunity today and tomorrow to actively exchange as many 

business cards with each other. I also hope you all will be able to build new networks and enjoy 

the time together.  


